M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 1, 2014
RE:
Bus Request

I have received a request from Children, Inc., for the use of buses for the 8-week summer program at Ockerman.
The schedule is attached for your review.

I recommend the board approve the bus request, as presented.
Michael Blevins

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
